
Dear Parents: 

The Government of Guam, Department of Public Works provides a daily bus service 
for students from the road in between the Interchange at the Chamorro Village 
and the Paseo Stadium in Hagatna to Harvest Christian Academy (HCA) each 
morning and a return bus service to the same location after school. Bus 
services to schools in the Territory of Guam are provided by the 
Department of Public Works as a Government of Guam service.  HCA has no 
involvement with the Government of Guam bus services.  Parents are required 
to coordinate and find out pick up times for your area, you may contact them at 
671-646-3166 or 671-646-3122.

Parents should be aware that HCA does not have an HCA representative present to 
supervise children at the Interchange at Chamorro Village/Paseo Stadium or the 
designated pick-up/drop off point in the morning or in the afternoon. 
Arrival time to HCA will be at 7:41 am. Bus pick up is at 3:15 pm by the 
gate near the white tent at the Elementary playground.

Parents are advised that HCA is not responsible or liable in any way for the 
Government of Guam bus service and parents should use appropriate caution in 
assuring proper supervision of your children at the Interchange at Chamorro Village/
Paseo Stadium, Hagatna.

Please fill in the information below and return the form to the Main Office to 
ensure your child is authorized to ride the bus. 

Bus Permission Form 

_____________________________________ 
Student Name  

 ______ has my permission to ride 
 Grade 

the Government of Guam school bus to and from Harvest Christian Academy. 

 _________________________ 
 Date 

_____________________________________ 
Print Name of Parent or Guardian 

__________________________________ 
Parent’s or Guardian’s Signature 

8.18.2022




